THE CHACON **FAMILY** MISSIONARIES TO CHILE



May 2020



SENDING CHURCH:

Calvary Baptist Church 210 DAVIS ROAD ASHLAND, OH 44805 Phone 419-281 0641 Pastor Harry Strachan

PHONE USA

chacon2chile@gmail.com www.todosescuchen.com

BIRTHDAY:

Iván, 9/10 Susan, 6/12 Chloe, 7/2 Sofia, 3/31 James, 9/13 ANNIVERSARY: 03 Agosto



under quarantine) because they are hungry and have no food for their families due to no work. It is a very uneasy time. But we pray God uses this for His glory. (Vonage) 567-203 5080 On ministry side, we praise the Lord the church is doing well. We continue to have online meetings on Sunday and Wednesday and on Fridays we are having our Bible Institute classes as well. We have had great attendance with all of these activities. Many of our people have lost their jobs but they continue to tithe off of the little that they have earned on side jobs. We are encouraged to see them remain faithful to God. Please continue to pray for us as we continue to reach out (virtually) to the people in the community. We have several new people that have started listening in to our services. Our plan is to eventually visit them.

thought or even said something similar in the recent weeks.

As a family, we praise the Lord we are doing well. We are anxious to get going again. But we have to wait until we are given the rights again to congregate. Please pray for the country of Chile and it's authorities to make the correct decisions in the coming weeks and months ahead. We know that God has this in His hands we just need to wait and be patient.

This is so crazy, mommy! When can we go back to church? I miss being with my friends! This was said by my almost six year old daughter recently. I am sure if we are honest that we have

Here in Chile we are still seeing a rise in daily cases. Because of this the capital city of Santiago,

(where we are), is in a full quarantine. As of now it is scheduled through May 29th, but many say

that it will be extended yet again. In some areas of the city they have started to protest (although

Prayer Requests

- -Continued growth spiritually for the people in the church (many are still baby Christians)
- Chilean authorities to make wise decisions in the upcoming weeks and months
- -Our health, (mentally, physically, and spiritually) as a family

Thank you for your support for us and the ministry God has called us to. We appreciate each and every one of you so much. May God bless you as you continue to serve Him.

Sincerely,

Ivan, Susan, Chloe, Sofia and James Chacon

Missionaries to Chile S.A.

